
 
 

 

 

 

23/6/2020 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

COMMENT ON PUBLICATIONS 

 

 

 

 

On the occasion of relevant electronic press publications, “MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP 

HOLDINGS S.A.” (“MIG”) hereby announces that within the context of examination of interest 

expressed for the purchase of its stake in “SingularLogic Information Systems and Software 

Applications S.A.” (“SingularLogic”) and following assessment by its Financial Advisor “Euroxx 

Securities S.A.”, it has received from “Nexum Holdings Limited” (Sky Box) the best financial 

offer and will further continue discussions with it. MIG will proceed without delay to 

announcements regarding the outcome of the above discussions.  

 

 


